
Dear Key Appointment Holders and EA Personnel, 

1. From 11 February 2022, Employment Agencies (EAs) will be able to view the list of migrant domestic 
workers (MDWs) they have previously placed, if the MDWs have completed at least 21 months of 
employment with the same employer, and have left Singapore in the past three months after 
cancellation of their work permits.  

2. This is one of the measures that MOM announced in 2019 (link) to encourage EAs to take greater 
ownership of their matching outcomes, and allow EAs to reach out to these MDWs to see if they wish 
to return to Singapore to work. As these MDWs are likely to have adjusted well in Singapore and have 
had good working relationships with previous employers, bringing them back would benefit 
prospective employers in Singapore. 

3. EAs will be able to access the information on the list of MDWs through MOM’s eService portal using 
their Singpass login. 

Thank you. 

Ministry of Manpower 

 

https://www.mom.gov.sg/newsroom/press-releases/2019/1006-better-match-for-employers-in-hiring-fdws
https://www.mom.gov.sg/eservices/services/work-permit-transactions-for-domestic-helpers-and-confinement-nannies

